
 
INFORMATION BULLETIN 
TEMPORARY CHLORINATION UPDATE 
 FAULDER WATER SYSTEM USERS 

June 27, 2023 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen’s Utilities staff continue to work on rehabilitating 
the Faulder Uranium Treatment System after testing indicated the resin used to remove uranium 
was bacteriologically contaminated.  As this complex process continues, the system will continue 
to be chlorinated, at minimum, for the next month.   
 
 

For further information, please contact the Utilities Department at 250-490-4135, or toll free at 
1-877-610-3737. For after-hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

Sign up for Voyent Alert to receive RDOS emergency information and Electoral Area updates. See 
below.  


